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Hi all,

Thank you for taking the fime to discuss the upcoming temporary road closure with local access
and fraffic mitigation Enbridge is proposing. | hope my description was detailed but | wanted to
send out a quick note as well with some info for reference along with some contact information
as well.

Temporary notification signage should be up today or tomorrow indicating local residents and
drivers of the planned temporary closure starting June 14t. We're hoping to limit the closure to
approximately 10-12 days to complete all required maintenance activities. During the closure
from 9t Ave and Winnipeg north fo 12th Ave and Winnipeg will be restricted to “local residents
only” which will allow all folks needing access to facilities accessed through Winnipeg $t. The
planned maintenance work will be happening on the east side of the road near the south
soccer field indicated below. In the yellow area the NB lane will be barricaded off and
femporary signaling will be in place for vehicles needing to drive by the maintenance area.

My field rep for the upcoming work is Stefan Phillips, his number is 306-537-6696 and he can be
reached for any updates as well.

My contact information is below as well for any inquiries. Thanks again.
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Peter Cushman rencmea

Engineer, Mainline Projects
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